China and the United States:
Old Instruments and New Music featuring
Wu Man

In collaboration with
The La Jolla Symphony and Chorus and
The School of International Relations and Pacific Studies, UC San Diego

The La Jolla Symphony and Chorus in collaboration with UC San Diego’s School of International Relations and Pacific
Studies invites you to join in an informative and fun event that has been created around the February 6, 2010 concert
featuring Wu Man titled “China and the United States, Old Instruments and New Music.” Peter Gourevitch, IR/PS
Acting Dean, and Steven Schick, LIS&C Music Director, begin at 4:30 pm with opening remarks followed by a panel
discussion of distinguished faculty: Susan Shirk, Barry Naughton, and Paul Pickowicz. A buffet dinner follows the
program and then guests join the LIS&C for the pre-concert lecture and concert performance. The event will take
place in the International Center, just steps away from Mandeville Auditorium.

RSVP: The event is open to the public, HOWEVER, SEATING IS LIMITED. The cost of $50 per person includes the panel
discussion, dinner and concert. For current La Jolla Symphony & Chorus ticket-holders, the cost is just $25. Advance
registration is required.

Secure your reservations by mailing checks (payable to: UC Regents) to Kay-Marie Moreno, ¢/o 9500 Gilman Drive,
#0519, La Jolla, CA 92093-0519. Deadline for reservations is February 1, 2010.




